
 

 

 

 

9th January 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to let you know of an exciting opportunity that has arisen for both you and your 

son or daughter.  We would like to invite you to join us at school for our family learning 

project; this will take place on Thursday 19th January at 9am, and each Thursday after 9am-

12pm (excluding February half term) until 30th March.  All welcome, including siblings, 

aunties, uncles and grandparents.  We would love it if you could attend every session but 

understand that you may have other commitments so please come along wherever 

possible. 

The sessions will give you the opportunity to take part in short literacy and numeracy 

activities with your child, which aims to increase confidence in speaking and listening and 

improve understanding of the English language.  We are very excited to be welcoming Kirran 

Karra in to school – a tutor from Birmingham Adult Education Service to deliver this course 

to parents and family members, she is very experienced in working with families with 

English as an additional language.  Each adult enrolled will receive a certificate upon 

completion of the course. 

The project will focus on ensuring parents have at least survival English and will develop 

links and establish an increased partnership between school learning and parents, enabling 

you to be more confident in supporting your child’s work at home.  We aim to improve 

literacy and numeracy across the family, provide new experiences and equip you with a 

variety of skills that you can transfer to home and the community.  Towards the end of the 

course we will be taking part in an out of school educational visit.   

Please report to reception on arrival.  If you have any further queries about this opportunity, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Teager 
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REPLY SLIP (Please return to Miss Ormsby, Miss Yanez or Mrs Teager by Monday 16th 

January) 

I will be attending the family learning project on Thursday 19th January at 9am. 

I will be attending with __ other family members. 

 

Childs name _____________________________  Tutor group _______________ 

Signed _______________________________  Parent/carer 

Contact phone number ____________________________ 

 


